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Visit our website! 

The Club Wants You! 

The Holden Car Club of WA is always looking for mem-

bers to plan, organize and help. So if you think you 

have something to offer the club, let us know! 

For Newsletter Enquiries, For Sale & Wanted 

Ads or Website Enquiries contact Craig Poole 

FRONT COVER: 

Daryl Pinner 

Disclaimer 

The Holden Car Club does not accept responsibility for the truth or accuracy of the articles or advertisements appearing in 

this newsletter. It is incumbent on the readers to satisfy themselves as to the truth or accuracy of any of the articles or    

advertisements. All articles and advertisements are accepted in good faith by the club. 



Hey HCC Members, 

So another year closes out and this is the last newsletter for 2020. 

I hope you have like some of the Olden News cut outs from the GMH internal newsletters 

of old. They are certainly a window into the history of Holden and their workforce.  

Events this year have taken a hit as we all know. 2020 has been the year to forget for so 

many reasons. The most recent event, the Targa West show on Langley Park was well 

attended and thank you to all who made the effort. Looking forward there are many ideas 

on what to do and events that the HCC do every year to give you the chance to get out and 

drive. I hope you can make the HCC Christmas Dinner on the 5th December, that is a pretty 

good evening. 

Changes to the 404 and the impending introduction of the C4C historic schemes has been a 

hot topic for much of the second half of this year. The CMC supporting no change to the 

404 is good news, but in saying that, when the C4C gets in and gives modified car owners a 

scheme to work within, that will be good.  

I hope you all have a good festive season and celebrate Christmas in true style. Lets hope 

2021 will be a year to remember for good reason. No Covid and No damn US politics in the 

news all the time!! Lots of good times driving Holdens……. 

Cheers, 

Craig 

 







General Motors Specialty Vehicles has confirmed a 

new local dealer network this morning, saying over 50 

sites across Australia and New Zealand are now open 

for business. And that's not going to be all of them. 

“We have launched with over fifty GM Specialty      

Vehicles dealers and look forward to adding more,” 

GMSV director Joanne Stogiannis says in a company 

press release, “we can’t wait to see the first             

Silverado's being driven out of our GMSV            

showrooms.” 









Have a safe and Merry Christmas…… 

 

 

 

Till next issue ….  

Safe and Happy motoring. 

 

Craig Poole... 


